
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dorchester County Customer, 

 

In an effort to provide more efficient service to all our customers Republic 
Services has identified several areas where we can make service 
improvement to your area. By increasing our efficiency, we will be able to 
provide a higher quality service to you. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
patience as these changes take place. 

On your service day, to assist us, please make sure Yard debris is not 
mixed with household garbage or recycling. Grass clippings, leaves, pine 
needles and loose trimmings must be placed in 30 gallon brown paper lawn 
bags. There is a 10 bag limit. All limbs must be cut to stem and no longer 
than 5 feet long and no thicker than 5 inches in diameter. Please place 
limbs neatly at curbside for service. 

 
* Please have your yard debris to the curb by 7:00 a.m. on your service 

day. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call our Customer Service 
Center at 800-235-2583.  

Service Center hours: Monday through Friday – 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

 

Thank you for allowing us to be your waste removal service provider.  


